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Greetings from the Department of Nursing at CSUSB! 
 
This is a busy time as fall courses have been launched in all three nursing programs - 
prelicensure BSN, RN to BSN, and MS in Nursing (MSN). There’s a little extra edge to the 
hustle and bustle this fall as this is the final academic year during which we’ll have quarters 
at CSUSB. Fall 2020 will bring the start of semester-long terms! 
 
You’re cordially invited to the Fall 2019 Homecoming festivities at CSUSB, scheduled for 
Saturday, October 19th. Take advantage of the opportunity to catch up with the campus 
(some exciting new construction going on right now!) and enjoy the food and activities at 
the Homecoming Bash!  
 
Finally, we’re proud to share this news release about a nearly $63,000 grant awarded to 
the Department of Nursing at the Palm Desert campus. Dr. Diane Vines, Department of 
Nursing faculty member, is the coordinator of this grant focused on supporting delivery of 
healthcare services to the homeless population in the Coachella Valley. Congratulations, Dr. 
Vines! 
 
If the Department of Nursing can serve you, or someone you know, with future nursing 
education plans, feel free to check out the Department website or send an email to 
nursinginfo@csusb.edu. Best wishes!  
 
Dr. Terri Burch, Chair, Department of Nursing 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.csusb.edu/semester
https://www.alumni.csusb.edu/s/1874/rd/interior.aspx?sid=1874&gid=2&pgid=673
https://inside.csusb.edu/content/csusb-formally-breaks-ground-santos-manuel-student-union-expansion
https://inside.csusb.edu/content/pdc-nursing-program-receives-grant-help-homeless
https://cns.csusb.edu/nursing
mailto:nursinginfo@csusb.edu

